
 

NOTICE OF MEETING TO ADJOURN 
BOARD OF REVIEW TO LATER DATE 

TOWN OF PELICAN 
 
The Town of Pelican, Oneida County, Board of Review will meet on the 6th day of 
June 2025 at 9:00 AM at the Pelican Town Hall for the purpose of calling the Board 
of Review into session during the 45-day period beginning on the 4th Monday of 
April, pursuant to Wis. Statute 70.47(1).  Due to the fact that the assessment roll 
will not be complete at this time, it is anticipated that the Board of Review will be 
adjourned until such time when the assessment roll will be complete.    
 
Notice is hereby given this 30th day of April 2025. 
Mike Ring, Clerk 
Town of Pelican 
 


